
 

Question on Notice 

 

No. 1642 

 

Asked on Thursday 29 October 2009 

 

MRS STUCKEY asked the Minister for Infrastructure and Planning (MR 

HINCHLIFFE)— 
 

 

 

QUESTION: 

 

With reference to the Tugun Bypass—(1) Is any iron framework in parts of the Tugun 

bypass tunnel showing signs of acid corrosion? 

(2) Will the Minister give an assurance that this project is sustainable and safe for the 

surrounding environment and will it last the expected 100 year life-span? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

I thank the Honourable Member for Currumbin for her question. 
  

I advise the Member that the question falls within the portfolio responsibilities of the 

Minister for Main Roads,  the Honourable Craig Wallace MP. 

 


